
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: CrR and CrRLJ 4.7
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From: Ann Joyce <Ann.Joyce@opd.wa.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 3:40 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: CrR and CrRLJ 4.7
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

I am currently working with the Office of Public Defense on their Senate Bill 5046 Program. This
Program provides representation, on a very limited basis, to file a Personal Restraint Petition. In
my review of applications for the program and in speaking with incarcerated individuals, the issue
of discovery comes up often. Discovery is needed to prepare a PRP. It is a momentous challenge
to obtain and creates yet another barrier for pro se petitioners. There needs to be a clear, efficient
means of getting ones discovery.
 
Thank you.
 
Ann Joyce
 
 
 
Ann Joyce
Washington State Office of Public Defense
Office: 360.586.3164 X 155
ann.joyce@opd.wa.gov
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